
Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church 
Baulkham Hills 

 

 
“To love God and to love our neighbour” 

Invitation  

to commence 

Altar Server Training  
 

 
Girls and boys who have received the Sacrament of 

1st Eucharist and, also, those who are currently preparing  
to receive the Sacrament of 1st Eucharist in 2022 

are invited to become Altar Servers 
at Our Lady of Lourdes Church. 

 

Training dates will be advised shortly.   

 

Our Lady of Lourdes will soon be commencing  
a Training Course for the ministry of Altar Server. 

 

At this stage we are asking those who are interested in this important ministry to complete the 
Expression of Interest Form below and return to the School or Parish Office.  

Email: Louise@parishofbaulkhamhills.org.au 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 
Altar Server - Expression of Interest Form 

 
Name: ……………………………………………… 

 
Age: ……     
 
Class: …… 

School: …………………………………………  
 
Address: ………………………………………… 

Phone:  …………………………………………  

Email:  ………………………………………… 

 
Parent signature:……………………………………… 
 
Many thanks you for completing this form.  We will make contact with you in the near future. 


